
HIMGA Board Meeting 

September 9, 2020 

 

Members present: Don George, Rich Rose, Jim Sexton, James Loomis, David Makidon 

 

Called to order at 9:00 am 

 

1. Treasurer’s Report – Rich Rose reported that the current balance in the account is $6,959.49.    

 

2.  David Makidon reported that he planned to have a 9 hole tournament on September 18 for the 9 

hold players.  The board approved paying out $150 and golf balls for prizes for the tournament. 

 

3.  James Loomis reported that there were 20 players signed up for the club championships to be played 

on September 11th and 12th. Rich Rose will send out an email reminding everyone that tee times will 

begin at 9:00 am.  Also due to greens being aerated a week earlier than originally scheduled a Shamble 

would be played on September 15th.  

 

4. Discussion was held about the need for four new board members for the coming year as we will be 

down to three board members at the end of this year.  Rich Rose will send out an email and post a 

notice on the HIMGA website requesting volunteers to fill those positions. 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 am 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rich Rose, Secretary/Treasurer 


